
County Government Center 

455 County Center, 2nd Floor 

Redwood City, CA 94063 

650-363-4161 T 

650-363-1916 F 

planning.smcgov.org  

 

       

    MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

 

DATE:  October 11, 2017 

TO:  Interested Parties  

FROM:  Janneth Lujan, Executive Secretary  

  SUBJECT:    Cancellation Notice for the San Mateo County License Board  

 

This is to inform you that the October 18, 2017 San Mateo County License Board meeting has 

been cancelled. The next meeting of the San Mateo County License Board is scheduled for 

November 15, 2017.  

If you have any questions regarding meeting dates and times, please contact Lisa Aozasa, San 

Mateo County License Board Chair at laozasa@smcgov.org or (650) 363-4852.  

 

http://www.planning.smcgov.org/
mailto:laozasa@smcgov.org

